
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Hicks, Elissa
Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 8:42 AM
To: Rep. Bob Hasegawa; Rep. Zack Hudgins; Sen. Margarita Prentice; Rep. Eileen Cody; Rep. Sharon 

Nelson; Sen. Joe McDermott; Rep. Mary Lou Dickerson; Rep. Reuven Carlyle; Sen. Jeanne Kohl-
Welles; Rep. Eric Pettigrew ; Rep. Sharon Tomiko Santos; Sen. Adam Kline; Rep. Frank Chopp; Rep. 
Jamie Pedersen ; Sen. Edward Murray

Cc: Hammond, Paula; Dye, Dave; Reinmuth, Steve; Paananen, Ron; Ziegler, Jennifer; White, John; 
Grotefendt, Amy (Consultant); Leiste, Willy

Subject: Reminder Invitation to an AWV Project Briefing Tonight

7/14/2009

We just wanted to remind you about the WSDOT, King County, and the City of Seattle briefing being held tonight on 
the recommendation by Governor Gregoire, King County Executive Sims, and Seattle Mayor Nickels to replace the 
Alaskan Way Viaduct with a bored tunnel, and investments in city streets and transit service. Paula Hammond, 
Secretary of Transportation; Dave Dye, Deputy Secretary of Transportation; Harold Taniguchi, King County DOT 
Director; and Robert Powers, Seattle DOT Deputy Director will provide an overview presentation and be available for 
questions and answers.  
  
The briefing will be held on tonight,Thursday, February 5th at 6 p.m. in the John L. O'Brien Building Briefing Room 
(across from the main security desk). Please RSVP to Elissa Hicks at 360-705-7026 or hickse@wsdot.wa.gov.    
  

Dillon  

_____________________  
Dillon Auyoung, Director  
Government Relations Office  
Washington State Department of Transportation  
Phone: 360.705.7024  
Mobile: 360.701.2327  
Email: auyound@wsdot.wa.gov  
Web: http://www.wsdot.wa.gov/  

  
  

  
  
  
  
  


